
Rome, 18 November 2024 

 

 

swissport.com   @swissportNews  Swissport 

MEDIA RELEASE  

TENDER DECISION ANNOUNCED BY AEROPORTI DI ROMA FOR ROME 

FIUMICINO 
 
Aeroporti di Roma has decided to uphold the ranking list regarding the tender process for the 

selection of ground handling service providers to be carried out at Fiumicino Airport, disregarding 

the indications provided by administrative judge of the TAR.  

 

Swissport plans to appeal the ruling and has requested the reasoning behind the decision, as well 

as a suspension of its enforcement. In accordance with the standstill rule, this also includes a hold 

on the singing of contracts with other ground handling providers, while the appeal is pending. 

 

Meanwhile during this time, we will continue to deliver our best possible for the airport and all our 

loyal airline customers. 

 
 

 

In 2023, Swissport International AG provided best-in-class airport ground services for some 232 million airline passengers (2022: 

186 million) and handled roughly 4.7 million tons of air freight (2022: 4.8 million) at 115 air cargo centers worldwide. Several of 

its warehouses have been certified for pharmaceutical logistics by IATA’s CEIV Pharma and by the British MHRA. At the end of 

December 2023, the world's leader in airport ground services and air cargo handling, with currently around 60,000 employees, 

was active at 286 airports in 44 countries on six continents. 
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